
Camp Sol of the Deaf
3506 Palisade Avenue
Union City, NJ 07807

January 27th, 2022

Dear Parents:

Our new name allows us to better exemplify our mission (see attached). The Founders, Board
members and staff of the Camp Sol of the Deaf are excited about our 2022 summer camp, which
will again take place on the beautiful grounds of the YMCA Camp Linwood MacDonald in
Sandyston, NJ from Sunday, July 24th through Saturday, July 30th, 2022.

Camp Sol of the Deaf will offer a six-day program in which Deaf children will learn from Deaf
adult professionals to better understand the concepts of Deaf Culture, American Sign Language
and develop their-confidence within a safe environment. Campers will be divided into two
groups: children (ages 9-12) and youth (age 13-17), with campers coming in from all over the
US.
The summer camp experience will cost $750 for six days a week which includes: 6 nights, 18
meals, and activities. Registration forms will be available on our website starting in January. You
can visit us at www.campsolofthedeaf.com On the website you can find helpful information
about the camp and our policies for a safe, enjoyable summer camp experience.
Space is limited, so to ensure your child has a reserved spot, please send in your $75 non-
refundable deposit. You may call Mayra Castro, Director at 267-331-4308.

Our board members and the trilingual BIPOC interpreters will join in Zoom on Saturday, January
29th from 1-3pm. We would like to invite parents and discuss our camp information. We will
send you our Zoom link one week before the confirmed date.

Warmest regards,
Camp Sol of the Deaf, Inc


